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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Nulkaba staff wish you all a happy and healthy 
holiday.  We thank you for all your support and 
assistance in a very busy and successful term. 
Please remember that all children return to 
school on the first day of term, Monday, 10th. 
 
Keep an eye on our web pages and new 
electronic sign near the front gates for 
information over the holiday period. 
Regards, 
  
Karen Baker 
Deputy Principal 
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